
 
 

 

 

Free Dental Care is not just for Children of 
Health Care Card Holders. 

 
Children and youth who attend public dental clinics will  

NOT incur out of pocket expenses with the Child Dental Benefit Schedule 
NO FEES ~ YOU WILL BE BULK BILLED! 

 
On January 1st 2014, the government introduced the new Child Dental Benefit Scheme.  Families who 
receive Family Tax Benefit Part A or a relevant Australian Government payment will receive a letter 
outlining their eligibility.    
 
It entitles all eligible children aged 2-17 years old to general dental care up to the value of $1000 
over 2 years.   
 
Our normal dental care continues to operate for all 0-12 year old children and eligible 13-17 year 
old youth at no cost. (Youth must be a holder or dependant of a health care or pensioner 
concessioner card holder, in out-of-home care provided by Department of Human Services or in 
Custodial Care).  
 
Following their treatment, your child will be placed on our patient recall system and receive a 
reminder letter when their next appointment is due.  
 
Please do not hesitate to phone the reception staff on 9757 6200 at Knox Social and Community 
Health if you require any further information about our dental services. 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
 
 
The Oral Health Team, Knox Social and Community Health     
1063 Burwood Hwy, Ferntree Gully, 3156, Phone:  9757 6200 
  


